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What’s coming up.?.? 
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There has been so much going on!  
Have you been able to keep up?  Well, I’ve 
been trying…  You know in the day they 
had many children to make sure things 
went on, and things were taken care of…  
So, with that being said:  we got Silvino and 
Melissa doing a couple of the choirs, 
helping with the Search singing, singing, 
singing.  Alex with young adults, and  
helping in whatever else I’m doing.  AND 
this is his last semester in his special 
program, he will be graduating… Well, I 
just want to give you a heads up on his 
great salesmanship, he’s selling candy to 
help fundraise for the Acquired Brain 
Injury program, so look out here he 
comes…  Then we have Pathfinders and 
Adventurers going straight ahead in their 
work…  On Oct 31st they are offering an 
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option to come and join them for their 
Harvest fest.  I do hope you can bring your 
kids by for the great fun and also a real 
explanation on why we would prefer not to 
participate in the world in this holiday, just 
reminder that we are not of this world.  
There will be games, food, and lots of fun.  
We hope to see you there. 

DON’T forget Family Ministry’s 
fundraiser for the 2012 Church Retreat at 
the El Torito at the BLOCK every 
Thursday from 12pm – 8pm.  I need your 
help to raise some funds and bring down 
the cost…  Family Ministry account is  

On Nov. 5th, we have a big day ahead of 
us.  So please make sure you prepare the 
family to spend the day at church.  Bring 
some extra clothes and make yourselves 
comfortable. Family Ministry will be  
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having a movie night as a 
fundraiser for our retreat. 

For $5 or if you would like to 
donate more, we will be showing 
“Forks over Knives”, and movie 
for the kids (Rio), along with some 
great foods that you’ll be able to 
taste.  Again admission is $5 for 
everyone over 3.  Donations over 
the $5 would be greatly 
appreciated. 

The Pathfinders will be out to earn 
their honor.  So come out and help 
raise some money for the 2012 
Retreat…. 

 

Lastly….  Have you been coming 
to the Search?  Our first weekend 
we had around 860 in attendance, 
2nd weekend there were around 788 
in attendance.  Again this is your 
opportunity to do your own 

Evangelism, so lets get inviting a 
friend, co-worker, relative, or 
neighbor to the last weekend of the 
Search.  We’ve got some great gifts 
to give away, and I’m really hoping 
to win something…  And the food 
has been so gooooood, and 
healthy.   

I would like to thank all those that 
have made GGC Search such a 
success, I do hope you 
take advantage and 
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invite someone that may need to 
be touched by GOD. 

 

So, lets recap: 

• This will be the last 
weekend for Search III. 

• Monday October 31st will be 
Children’s Fun Night @ 
6:30 in the Fellowship Hall. 

• Thursdays: Family 
Ministry’s Fundraiser at El 
Torito from 12 to 8pm. 

• Nov 5th: Heritage Sabbath, 
lunch, concert, and Family 
Ministry movie fundraiser. 

  

Have a great week, may HE bless 
you in all you do. 

In HIS service and love, 

Rose 

FaceBook: Familyministry 
Garden Grove 

Story time:  
http://ggcfamilyministry.blogspot
.com/ 

PrayerMoms: 
prayermoms@gmail.com 

rosemb.blogspont.com 


